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Request to Speak to Committee of Council 
Submitted on Monday, January 3, 2022 - 7:00pm 

  ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: Public Works Committee 

    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Nick Becker 

Name of Organization: Victoria Park Assembly 

Contact Number: 

Email Address: 

 Mailing Address:  

Reason(s) for delegation request: Trying Understand why 
the lighting at Victoria Park’s baseball diamonds were 
removed in the middle of winter last year. And why insufficient 
lighting was left as a replacement. Less than 1% the Existing 
lighting lumens is now there. As hopefully with the colder 
weather is will be able to get another successful year of ice. 
The light that is there now after the removal of the Stadium 
lighting is vastly under size for what is needed for safety of the 
Rink. 

      Will you be requesting funds from the City? Yes 

      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No 


